
 

 

 
 

 
 
Date:  Monday, 12 February 2018 

 
    

Notice to Shippers 
 

BAF REVIEW – Australia to Tonga & Samoa 
 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise that following a monitoring of the heavy fuel price that 
the Bunker Adjustment Factor (BAF) for above trade lane will be applied as follows: 
 
 

 Effective from Forum Samoa 4 v 002 ETD Melbourne 26th of March 2018 

 BAF + 22 % on dry and reefer business 
 
 

PFL will continue to monitor the fuel price and reserve the right to change, with suitable notice to 

the trade as applicable. 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service Team. 
  
  
Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line www.pacificforumline.com 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

